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WEEK OF NOVEMBER 8THWEEK OF NOVEMBER 8TH

THANK YOU VETERANS
We had such a wonderful morning celebrating and honoring our
veterans on Friday.
It was good to see so many of you on campus and so great to see
so many veterans in the audience and at the breakfast. Thank
you to all those who attended.

CAMPUS NEWS
Hello HES Families-

I hope that everyone has been able to make a scheduled parent conference during the last
couple of weeks. If you have not had a chance to schedule a meeting with your child's teacher
yet, please do so. Our goal is to meet with all parents before the Thanksgiving Break.

Thank you to everyone who supported our Book Fair last week and to those who volunteered
to help Mrs. Dodd out in our Media Center. I saw a lot of smiling faces with books in hand.

Don't forget Thursday, November 11th is a student and staff holiday in observance of Veterans
Day.

Fall picture retakes are scheduled for Tuesday, November 16th for anyone who was absent on
picture day or would like a retake.

Our next PTA general meeting is November 16th at 6:00. Please plan to join us and get
involved in the PTA. It is such a great group of parents. It is never too late to sign up and join
our HES PTA. You can do that here. Our next big PTA event will be Santa Supper on Friday,
December 10th. Mark your calendars now for a family evening of holiday fun.

https://www.joinpta.org/
https://s.smore.com/u/9122/7583b69152b87d7c827965fa5db1b080.jpeg
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We received great feedback about the ceremonies, so I want to recongize our Veterans Day
Committee members who planned for our event and did a lot of work behind the scenes to
make it happen. Committee members include Mrs. McGinn, Ms. Stanton, Mrs. Burtt, Mrs.
Watkins, Ms. Graves, Mrs. Kettleman, and Ms. Mangum. Mrs. Miller, our Student Council
sponsor, and our Student Council officers were also a big part of the day. It is always such a
treat to see such great leadership in our students.

I love how our district celebrates our veterans in such a big way each year, and I truly hope we
are instilling a great sense of respect and pride in our students as they take part in this
important celebration.

For our veterans--please know that we are forever grateful for your sevice, and I hope our
words and actions reflect that every day. Thank you!

ORANGE SANTA FOOD
COLLECTION AND DONATION
OPPORTUNTIIES
Dear HES Families-
Each year Oranga Santa works to provide Christmas dinner
and gifts to families in need in our Hutto community. Last year
they served 453 families (1,128 children)!

As part of Orange Santa, campuses are assigned a specific
food item each year to help put the meals together, and HES
has been asked to collect enough packets of gravy to make
500 Christmas dinners. We are collecting packets of gravy until
November 19th. Thank you in advance for helping reach our
goal of 500. Anything collected beyond what is needed will be
donated to the food pantry at the Hutto Resource Center.

Additionally, if you would like to sponsor a family or make a
donation, you may do that through our RevTrak system. To sign
up to sponsor a family, click here. Sponsorship amounts are
$50, $100, $150. Family sponsors will have their name listed
on the website and Facebook as a sponsor. If you would like to
donate an amount other than the sponsorship amounts, you
may do that here. Any donation is appreciated.

Thank you in advance for supporting this important
organization and their work to help our community.

https://huttoisd.revtrak.net/high-schools/hhs/hhs-orange-santa-/#/v/orange-santa-donation
https://huttoisd.revtrak.net/high-schools/hhs/hhs-orange-santa-/#/v/HHS-Orange-Santa-Donation---Other-Amount
https://s.smore.com/u/1b4e/db4bd37d27d9ac2f46c95dd7dba31700.jpeg
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GT NOMINATION WINDOW OPEN 10/18 TO 11/18
The GT annual nomination window is open from October 18th-November 18th, 5pm. 

Parents may refer their students with these forms:
GT Parent Referral
GT Parent Referral - Spanish

For more information about giftedness please visit:
NAGC: Traits of Giftedness - https://www.nagc.org/resources-publications/resources/my-child-
gifted/common-characteristics-gifted-individuals/traits

Buenos Dias,

La ventana de nominación anual de GT está abierta del 18 de octubre al 18 de noviembre a
las 5 pm.

Los padres pueden referir a sus estudiantes con estos formularios:

GT Parent Referral - Espanol

Para obtener más información sobre la superdotación, visite:
NAGC: Rasgos de superdotación - https://www.nagc.org/resources-publications/resources/my-
child-gifted/common-characteristics-gifted-individuals/traits

SCHOOL MEAL APPLICATIONS
While all students receive free breakfast and lunch this school year, we are still asking parents
to fill out the school meal application to provide us valuable information that ties to possible
additional funding. Hard copies of applications should have come home this past week. You
can also submit an application online here.
See below for the various benefits when you submit your school meal application.
Thank you in advance.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSezvpJt2aoO6tdXbFARF-gVGcansSB6usmP-mL4wmqGw3Q4Aw/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSebM4HswRjpx5WQ5qOjcdtZGrC8MwAKY1qyn6-FjzrG6NzzCw/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://www.nagc.org/resources-publications/resources/my-child-gifted/common-characteristics-gifted-individuals/traits
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSebM4HswRjpx5WQ5qOjcdtZGrC8MwAKY1qyn6-FjzrG6NzzCw/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://www.nagc.org/resources-publications/resources/my-child-gifted/common-characteristics-gifted-individuals/traits
https://www.myschoolapps.com/


11/8/21, 1:46 PM HES Hippo Happenings-Parent Edition

https://www.smore.com/3yhw9-hes-hippo-happenings-parent-edition?ref=email-content#w-8425125439 4/6



11/8/21, 1:46 PM HES Hippo Happenings-Parent Edition

https://www.smore.com/3yhw9-hes-hippo-happenings-parent-edition?ref=email-content#w-8425125439 5/6

HEALTH REMINDERS
Please contact the campus nurse if your child is experiencing Covid like symptoms after a
close contact or if your child tests positive for Covid 19. Please remember, while our district
safety plan does not require a 14 day quarantine after a direct exposure, we do ask parents to
closely monitor students for symptoms. Those that choose to self quarantine based on an
exposure will have absences excused. While we do not have a virtual option for quarantine
periods, please contact your child's teacher for assignments they can do while at home.

DON'T FORGET...
If you have a transportation change request for your child, we must receive it
BEFORE 1:30 PM. If you call after 1:30, we cannot guarantee the change will occur due
to the nature of the end of the day and the time it takes to get messages out. Thank you
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Connect with Gaye Rosser
Gaye is using Smore newsletters to spread the word online.

HIPPO NATION INSPIRES EXCELLENCE IN
ACADEMICS, CHARACTER, AND

COMMUNITY. #BETTERTOGETHER

#NEWBEGINNINGS...ENDLESSPOSSIBILITIES

for your understanding and for following our end of day procedures. All transportation
changes should be emailed to hes.receptionist@huttoisd.net by 1:30 each day.

Facebook @HESHippos

HUTTO ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

100 Mager Lane, Hutto, TX, USA gaye.rosser@huttoisd.net

512-759-2094 hipponation.org/HES

https://www.smore.com/u/gayerosser
https://www.smore.com/u/gayerosser
mailto:hes.receptionist@huttoisd.net
http://facebook.com/heshippos
http://www.twitter.com/@HESHippos
https://s.smore.com/u/da63e4ebd7fdd88e132eade644933de9.jpg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=100%20Mager%20Lane%2C%20Hutto%2C%20TX%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:gaye.rosser@huttoisd.net
tel:512-759-2094
http://hipponation.org/HES

